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Our learning  
 

We have had a very busy week in Reception! We 

read another Supertato story, ‘Supertato and the 

Valley of Doom’ and drew our own maps of the 

classroom. We also programmed beebots to move 

around the carpet following our directions and 

Rainbow Class went on a trip to the library. 

 

 

         

 
As the weather is 

becoming colder, 

please provide your 

child with a hat, 

gloves and scarf with 

their names written 

on the label.  

Forest school 

This week in Forest School the children have enjoyed building dens, 

creating nettle soup and popping popcorn on the fire. 

              

 

                                                                                                                          

 
On Thursday 15th 

December we will be 

having our class 

parties. Please look out 

for a party list on our 

classroom window next 

week and write your 

name next to the item 

you wish to provide.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 13th December- Reception’s Nativity at 1:30pm. 

Thursday 15th December- Class Parties 

Friday 16th December- Last day of term 2pm finish.  

 

 

                               Many thanks, The Reception Team 

Nativity 

For our Nativity we will be providing the costumes for the different 

characters in the play. 

We have been practising our play ready for our performance and we are very 

excited to show you! 

If you child has a speaking part in the play please ensure they are practising 

their lines ready for the big day. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


